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Date:  July 29, 2010
Dear Mr. Machkovsky
I enjoyed having breakfast with you and Issa last Wednesday and catching up since it has been some time seen I saw you last, and Rafael, again thank you for your hospitality and your honest approach to working with me. I look forward to having GMSI bid on your business merchant services and saving you much of your hard earned dollars.  I enjoyed getting to know how your business operates and understanding your goals better. I am excited about working with you and the opportunity to assist you in achieving a reduction in your merchant card costs plus providing you our first class service.

We pride ourselves on getting our clients the best services at the lowest wholesale prices and empowering our merchants to have a better understanding of the costs involved with our services through full disclosure and transparency.

Again, thank you for your trust in considering GMSI and I look forward to better servicing your business.
I will contact you in a week or so once you had a chance to get the new quote from your existing vendor.
Sincerely,

Mike Shami

